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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Mary Ramirez 

Re:    August Community Relations Liaison Report 

Met with staff and PWC Supervisor Weir in preparation for Youth in Government Program starting 

October 28th. Application will go live Friday August 30th and will be due Friday September 20th. 

Registered for VML Conference on October 13th. 

Connected with residents regarding trash bin preferences. 

Respectfully submitted 

Mary Ramirez 
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